
 

 

To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
 
Marnate 15 th June 2023. 
 
Subject: XIV amendment REACH regulations 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
On  14th  June 2023, The European Chemical Agency (ECHA) added in the SVHC list two new substances. 

The full list of the 235 substances is awailable on the ECHA website. 
echa.europa.eu/it/candidate-list-table 
  
The Raro Chem products do not contain any of the substances present in the candidate list of substances of very high 
concern (SVHC) or recommended for inclusion in Annex XIV at the time of our supply to your company above the 
reporting threshold of 0.1%.   

 
This information is provided in good faith and is believed accurate as of the date of this letter based on a review of 
current composition and information supplied by vendors. However, no warranty with regard to the information 
contained herein is expressed or implied and Raro Chem srl expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever howsoever 
arising from or in connection with this letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Carlo Rossi 
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